
 

 

Weekly News 
21st June 2019 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Phonics and reading
We have been pracitsing 

reading words with different 
digraphs and trigraphs in them, 

for example car, boat, light, 
hear.

Can you spot any more digraphs 
in your reading books?

Maths
In Maths this week we have been 
looking at teen numbers. We have 
been practising using our counting 

skills and adding single digit 
numbers to bigger numbers e.g. 

12+2=14
We focused on this practically 
combing two groups together.

Library books 
The children have enjoyed 

taking books from the 
library. Their last visit will 
be next week. Children will 
need to retrun their books 
by Thursday 28th June.

Chessington Trip!
All three class enjoyed our trip to 
Chessington. We loved seeing all 

the different animals in their 
habitiats. 

The childrens behaviour was 
brilliant! 

Thank you to the parents helpers 
for making it possible - you are 

amazing! 

Summer Concerts
Our Summer concert on 
Thursday 11th July at 

9.00am. We hope to see you 
there if you can make it. The 
children will need a t shirt in 
their class flower's colour -
please ask if you are unsure. 

Well done to Bluebell Class on 
their 'Rainbow Fish' assembly. 
All the children did amazingly 
well and loved every minute of 

it!


